
Through this project, we will engage the Newberg community to understand 
current challenges and develop community-supported solutions. 

This “urban design verification” (UDV) study focuses on finding ways to make the 
road safer and easier to travel on for everyone, including people walking, rolling, 
and biking. We'll look at how the road is used now and come up with ideas to 
improve it for the future.

The Newberg UDV is 
focusing on downtown 
Newberg, including 
two areas:

• Along OR 99W 
through downtown 
on both E Hancock 
Street and E 1st 
Street. 

• Along OR 219 
from OR 99W to S 
Everest Road.

We have several opportunities for you to share your thoughts on the study in 2024:

• This Open House #1 is open from March 13 to March 31. Tell us how you travel 
in and around the study area and what issues are most important to you.

• Open House #2 and an in-person event is planned for Summer 2024. 

• The study is expected to be completed by Fall 2024.

Project Timeline

How can I help the 
study?

Thank you!

Newberg Urban Design Verification (UDV) Study
Spring 2024

You can also contact the 
project manager,  
Jenna Berman, at 

jenna.berman@odot.oregon.gov

https://tinyurl.com/
NewbergUDV

Visit the project webpage  
to learn more!  

Use the camera on your 
smartphone or mobile 

device  
to scan this QR code  

or open the link below:

Sign up for updates.

Check out the online 
open house and  
fill out our survey 
before March 31!

For ADA (American’s with Disabilities Act) or Civil Rights Title VI accommodations, translation/interpretation 
services or more information call 503-731-4128, TTY 800-735-2900 or Oregon Relay Service 7-1-1.

We are identifying improvement ideas on E 1st Street and E 
Hancock Street (OR 99W) and OR 219 in Newberg.


